
 
 

April 18, 2023 

 

Dear Homeowners of The Homeplace at the Columns,  

Re: Contacting Your Board of Director Members 

 

We are pleased to announce that you may contact your Board of Directors directly via email.  

 

Oscar Mary – President 

president.thecolumnshoa@gmail.com 

 

Lacie Jewell – Vice President 

vicepresident.thecolumnshoa@gmail.com 

 

Dylan Whisenhunt – Secretary 

secretary.thecolumnshoa@gmail.com 

 

Please note that this new means of communication with Board of Directors members does not 

replace contacting Essex Management for topics included on the website. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Essex Association Management, LP 

On behalf of The Homeplace at the Columns Homeowners Association, Inc. 
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